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I'm hopeful something can be done for the safety on Blair Street, by Hinckley Elementary
School. There are several vehicles and a very large trailer parked on the street. One vehicle
has expired registration. It is so hard to see around there and nearly impossible to turn
toward the fields because people can't see. Even when school is not in session, there are
other activities as well as residence there. It's not safe. Not to mention, that yard is full of

junk and tires and more vehicles.

Dear City Officials

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

A citizen of Hinckley with children



